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1992 02 19
File: 25465-2
Ms. Martha Kostuch
Box 1288
Rocky Mountain House, Alberta
TOM 170
Dear Ms. Kostuch:

Re: Buffalo Lake Water Management Project
Public Notice

Further to your letter of February 10, 1992, please find enclosed a copy of
the notice published in the January 24 and 31, 1992, editions of the Red Deer

Advocate.

Yours truly,
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT

Kren L. ks

Lewis G. Fahner
Acting Controller of Water Resources
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